
 

 

WELCOME BACK TO EVERYONE AT STONEBOW! 

We hope that you have had a great summer, although the weather could have been better! We have the usual 

updates for you and please see below the P.E timetable for all classes. 

P.E TIMETABLE BELOW 

EYFS ROBINS Monday Thursday 

Year 1 & 2 FOXES & HEDGEHOGS Thursday Friday 

Year 3 & 4 OTTERS Monday  Tuesday 

Year 3 & 4 KESTRELS Monday Tuesday 

Year 3 & 4 WOODPECKERS Tuesday  Wednesday 

Year 5 & 6 OWLS  Tuesday Wednesday 

Year 5 & 6 SQUIRRELS Tuesday Wednesday 
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Newsletter 

Friday 15th September 2023 

Please click the image for a link to the  

School dinner menus.   

https://www.stonebow.leics.sch.uk/page/?tit

le=Food+%26amp%3B+Drink&pid=69                                     

Please click the image for a link to the  

Sports clubs information. 

https://www.stonebow.leics.sch.uk/page/?title=

Sport+Activities&pid=2332 

https://www.stonebow.leics.sch.uk/page/?title=Food+%26amp%3B+Drink&pid=69&action=saved
https://www.stonebow.leics.sch.uk/page/?title=Sport+Activities&pid=2332


 

 

 

 

Attendance for this week was: 

Foundation   

Year 1  94.8% 

Year 2  94.3% 

Year 3  97.3% 

Year 4 94.6% 

Year 5 97.4% 

Year 6 93.8% 

 

 

                        

 

Upcoming Term Dates: 

Training Day – Friday 13th October 

Half term – Monday 16th October to Friday 20th October 

School Closes – Friday 22nd December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reporting Pupil Absences: 

Please can you message the office via WeDuc or 

leave an answer phone message by 9am if a pupil is 

absent whenever possible. Thankyou. 

 

 



 

  

Pupils will be having individual photos taken on Friday 29th September 2023.      Please ensure they 

are looking smart on the day. 

 

PARENTS EVENINGS 

 

Parent’s evenings are provisionally booked for Tuesday 10th October and Thursday 12th October. 
 

We currently have a small amount of book bags for you to purchase. 

These are £7 and payment can be made via Weduc in the usual way 

  

 

 

From the start of the new academic year 23/24. There will be a price increase for our school meals. This 

will now increase from £2.45 to £2.55. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Stonebow Achieve Gold!  

 

 

We are delighted to announce that we, Stonebow Primary School, have achieved 

the School Games GOLD Mark Award for the 2022/23 academic year. 

The School Games Mark is a Government-led award scheme launched in 2012, 

facilitated by the Youth Sport Trust to reward schools for their commitment to the development of 

competition across their school and into the community, and we are delighted to have been recognised for 

our success. 

Our sporting achievements this year include:  

Developing a team of 10 Year 5/6 children to become Sports Leaders running sports and games throughout 

the year, two Year 3/4 Badminton Festival team (including a first place finish), Year 5/6 Girls football team 

who competed in their first tournament (reaching the quarter-final stage), termly football fixtures against 

other schools for both boys and girls, KS2 Inclusive Team who won their local competition in Boccia 

winning the right to represent North Charnwood at the Leicestershire & Rutland Parafest, who then went 

on to win the Bronze medal at the Parafest, Year 5/6 Tri-Golf team, multiple top 10 finishers at the Year 3-6 

Cross Country competition (including one first place finish), Year 5 Badminton team who won a local 

competition and gained the rights to represent North Charnwood at the Leicestershire Primary Schools 

Finals. 

With a total of 63 young people competing in local inter-school competitions this year, we are extremely 

proud of our pupils for their dedication to all aspects of school sport, including those young volunteers, 

leaders and officials who made our competitions possible. 

As part of our application, we were asked to fulfil criteria in the areas of participation, competition, 

workforce and clubs, and we are pleased that the hard work of everyone at our school has been rewarded 

this year. 

A special thanks to: 

Mr. Marchington for attending these events and competitions with the children, members from the North 

Charnwood SSPAN for putting on and running these events, and finally to the parents who help transport 

and support their children to/at these events. 

 

 

  



 

 

 

                     



 



FOR YOUR INFORMATION 

 

The DfE/NHS have produced this useful guidance to support school attendance.  

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 

  

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


